SIR ROY DOBSON Hawker Siddeley Group Ltd.,

18, St. James's Square,

London, S.W. 1.

Chairman
Telephone: WHItehall 2064.

Y/ 12th May 1966,

I received your letter of April 27th in England yesterday =
it was forwarded from the Royal York Hotel,

I am sorry that the connection is sort of broken officially,
but I do sincerely hope that this will not affect our personal
relationship,

As you well know, I have always enjoyed our association
and you were a great help to me on so many occasions, for
which I am and always will be grateful,

Ted is doing a good job and he has remoulded the team
and has got some good people with him, I have no doubt that
Hawker Siddeley Canada from 1968/69 onwards will prove very
successful,

I send my warmest personal regards and good wishes to
you and your good lady and I do hope we will meet again during
one of my trips to Canada and also when you are over here,

Air Marshal W, A, Curtis,

CB, CBE, DSC, LLD, ED,,
500 Avenue Road,
TORONTO, Ontario.




